
 
 

 

Year R Christmas Performance 
 

  

Dear Parent/Carer,                                                        

 

We are very much looking forward to inviting you to join us for our school 

Christmas Performance this year, and preparations are already well underway! 

Our production this year is ‘Super Star’.  

 

Hedgehog Class  

We will be Angels.  Please can your child wear either a home-made or dress up 

Angel outfit. 

 

Otter Class 

We will be Snowflakes.  Please can your child wear either a home-made or dress 

up snowflake outfit 

 

Squirrel Class  

We will be Stars.  Please can your child wear either a home-made or dress up 

star outfit 

 

Please ensure that your child can move and sit comfortably in their costume.  The 

children will also need to wear either their school shoes, or other appropriate 

shoes to walk to and from the church. Please put costumes in a bag labelled with 

your child’s name and bring them into school by Wednesday 11th December. If 

you need any help providing a costume for your child or with ideas on how to make 

one, please come and see us, we are happy to help!  

 

If any parents can offer to walk us to and from the church on the days of the 

dress rehearsal and the performance, then please contact the school office. This 

would be very much appreciated ☺  

 

Monday 16th December AM  

Tuesday 17th December PM  

Wednesday 18th December AM  

 

 

 

Many thanks,  

The Year R Team 

 
 


